
From: Michael Kulakowsky < >  
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 9:04 AM 
To: Ryan R. Gibbons <rgibbons@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Re: Tomahawk booking for bvcs 
 
Hey Ryan 
Can we switch the oct 6 to oct 7 please? 
We’ve got a whole school picture day on the 6th. 
Thanks 

Sent from my iPad 
 

On Sep 9, 2022, at 8:54 AM, Ryan R. Gibbons <rgibbons@thebluemountains.ca> wrote: 

  
Thanks Michael, do you need the property on the 12th for setup as well?   
  
Regards, 
  

Ryan Gibbons 
Director of Community Services 
Town of The Blue Mountains, 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310, Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0 
Tel: 519-599-3131 ext. 281 | Fax: 519-599-2474 
Email: rgibbons@thebluemountains.ca | Website: www.thebluemountains.ca 
  

As part of providing accessible customer service, please let me know if you have any 
accommodation needs or require communication supports or alternate formats. 
  
From: Michael Kulakowsky < >  
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:48 AM 
To: Ryan R. Gibbons <rgibbons@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Re: Tomahawk booking for bvcs 
  
Thanks for the call this morning Ryan. 
As per our conversation, bvcs would like to book the following; 
Tomahawk golf course/soccer pitch Thursday oct 13 for cross country 
Tomahawk soccer pitch Thursday oct 6 for soccer 
It would be of benefit for fees to be waived. 
As per discussion porta potties are presently on site and will be made available both days.  Insurance is 
also presently in place. 
Thanks again ryan 
Michael 
  
Sent from my iPad 
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